
 

IWA Newsletter - March 17, 2023

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Community Partnerships

Thank you to Lincoln Electric and
Roundtable Learning for collaborating
with our 8th grade students. Our
students were asked to test a future
product and to provide feedback. With
the use of VR (virtual reality)
headsets, the students learned the
necessary skills to be able to weld, so
that rides can be created at an
amusement park. The students
discovered this was not an easy task!

Summer Camp Registration Opens Monday!

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=51ypjDj1vJ0&fbclid=IwAR3eUC1rz_UxCr6m2b8A3JH9Y6O9Y5xHXRWfJ1ySaVOba6AoUHRcTuK5Ga8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VlbATWs4R24&feature=youtu.be
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTWpu94kLYje5SYGyoFlqQYaItIuJ9tO2SDvaGiA4uK0LTYQ/viewform


Summer camp registration opens this Monday! An email will be sent at 1:00 p.m.
with a link to register. CLICK HERECLICK HERE to preview our camps.

Fun & Field Day T-shirt Design ContestFun & Field Day T-shirt Design Contest

Thank you to the students that participated in the Fun & Field Day t-shirt design
contest! With 20 designs to choose from, it was difficult to determine a winner...they
were all so great!

Congratulations goes to 6th grade student, Anvi M., for her winning design that will be
on the Fun & Field Day t-shirts.

IMPORTANT PARKING LOT REMINDERSIMPORTANT PARKING LOT REMINDERS

This is a friendly reminder to please DRIVE SLOWLY
in the school parking lot at all times during the day for
the safety of all students, parents, and visitors.

The parking lot does not open for dismissal lines until
2:10 p.m. and we often have visitors in the building until that time. Additionally, please
remember that our parking lot attendants are our faculty and staff who are doing the
best they can to keep dismissal moving quickly and orderly.

We appreciate your cooperation and support!

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/03f76149-a802-4ff9-a553-5332d3400f9c.pdf?rdr=true


KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE - MARCH 23KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE - MARCH 23

Current and prospective IWA families are invited to attend our Kindergarten Open
House on Thursday, March 23! Visit our classrooms, meet our teachers and
administration, and learn more about our programs. RSVP at the link below!

Click here to RSVP for the Kindergarten Open
House!

SEUSSICAL JR. TICKETS ON SALE NOWSEUSSICAL JR. TICKETS ON SALE NOW

Don't miss this year's IWA Drama Club
production of Seussical Jr. at IWA!

​Tickets can be purchased ONLINE through
Digital Academy.

https://forms.gle/hHSrVN9CgLDj7vTb9


​Showtimes:Showtimes:
Friday, March 31 at 7 p.m.Friday, March 31 at 7 p.m.
Saturday, April 1 at 7 p.m.Saturday, April 1 at 7 p.m.

Matinee! Sunday, April 2 at 2 p.m.Matinee! Sunday, April 2 at 2 p.m.

Purchase Seussical, Jr. Tickets Here!

WARRIOR WEEKEND!WARRIOR WEEKEND!

Click on the video below for a sneak peek at the
​New IWA Library and Writing Lab!

Click here to donate to a student participant for the Fun
Run!

​Warrior Weekend is ourWarrior Weekend is our
annual spring fundraiser.annual spring fundraiser.

This year's eventThis year's event

https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/SeussicalJunior
https://incarnatewordacademy.myfunrun.com/3/sponsor_participant.htm


will support the capitalwill support the capital
improvements to the secondimprovements to the second
floor spaces, including thefloor spaces, including the

New IWA Library andNew IWA Library and
Writing Lab and renovationsWriting Lab and renovations

to the Sean P. Bush '09to the Sean P. Bush '09
Technology Center.Technology Center.

Click here to purchase Spring Fling
tickets!

 
Warrior Weekend Ads & Sponsorships!

Please consider sponsoring either the Spring Fling or the Fun Run! All proceeds
will support the renovations to the second floor, which benefits every single
student at IWA. If you know of a business or organization that we should connect
with, please contact Mrs. Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org. Thank you for your support!

Click here for sponsorship opportunities!

Warrior Weekend Raffle Basket Donations!
We are looking for donations for our auction and raffle baskets! We are looking
for experiences, tickets to sporting events, vacation options and more! Please
email IWA parent, Mrs. Susie Cheraso, at susannahbecherer@gmail.com if you
have questions or connections. Raffle baskets have been assigned by grade
level. View the links below and sign up if you can!

Kinder Prep Basket Kindergarten Basket

https://incarnateword.home.qtego.net/
mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/3e3a4083-9ea3-43fc-b668-44fd5fba9130.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:susannahbecherer@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kinder
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kindergarten


First Grade Basket Second Grade Basket

Third Grade Basket Fourth Grade Basket

Fifth Grade Basket Sixth Grade Basket

Seventh Grade Basket Eighth Grade Basket

 
LAST CALL FOR IWA SPIRIT WEARLAST CALL FOR IWA SPIRIT WEAR

Time to Spring into new IWA Spirit Wear! The large Spring online sale is now
open until Sunday, March 19 at 11:59 p.m.. All orders will be processed when the
shop closes and delivered to your child's homeroom before Spring break. 

This will be the last large online sale for this school year. If you prefer to pick up
your order, please contact Mrs. Bleakley and she will let you know when the
order is in. Sweatpant and jogger samples are available in the office to check on
sizes before ordering as all sales are final.

Click here to shop the spring spirit wear
sale!

IWA ATHLETICSIWA ATHLETICS

Baseball & Softball Registration Closes Today!

Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8
*Registration deadline is March 17*Registration deadline is March 17

Practices will be determined after sign-ups are closed.
Depending on interest, we hope to field baseball and
softball teams for Grades 4 & 5, and Grades 6 - 8.

Baseball or Softball Questions? Please contact Tony Leon
(rachelandtony@hotmail.com) or Chris Brooks ( cbrooks@firstam.com).

Boys Baseball Registration,Boys Baseball Registration,
Grades 4 - 8Grades 4 - 8

Girls Softball
Registration, Grades 4 - 8

CYO Mass & Pancake Breakfast: Sunday, March 26
On Sunday, March 26, IWA will host a Family Mass with a

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-2ndgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-1stgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-3rdgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-4thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-5thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-6thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-7thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-8thgrade
https://hometeamapparel.chipply.com/IWAspring23/store.aspx
mailto:rachelandtony@hotmail.com
mailto:cbrooks@firstam.com
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361045
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361044


special CYO and Drama Club blessing at 8:30 a.m. at St.
John Bosco. Mass will be followed by a pancake breakfast
at St. Joseph Hall from 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
Tickets are $5.00 per person and are available for
purchase below. Tickets include pancakes, sausage, juice,
water, and coffee and must be purchased in advance.
 

If you are not available to join us for Mass, we would still love to see you at the
Pancake Breakfast. Drama rehearsal will follow the Pancake Breakfast so we strongly
encourage our students in Seussical Jr. to start the day off right with a great breakfast!

Click here to purchase
tickets!

IWA Athletics Donates $2,600 to Zelie's Home
IWA volleyball players visited Zelie's Home to drop
off donations and a check for $2,600! Zelie's Home
is a caring community that empowers pregnant
and parenting women to take positive action on
behalf of themselves and their children by
providing physical, emotional, spiritual, and
professional support. 

Funds raised were all donated throughout the IWA
volleyball tournament, where $1 dollar was taken
from each admission fee. Sr. Kate Hine (House
Manager) and Erin Hathaway (Executive Director) gave us tour of the non-resident
areas. We were amazed at the impact Zelie's Home has made on the mothers and
children they serve.

To learn more and to view a list of needed items, please click here.

BOX TOPS MESSAGE FROM 6TH GRADEBOX TOPS MESSAGE FROM 6TH GRADE

Please click the video below for a message from our 6th grade students regarding Box
Tops! To earn an additional $4 for IWA when you scan your first receipt, make sure to
use the referral code PC008JZ9 or you can use the following
link: https://btfe.smart.link/c2jjdifkw?referral_code=VYW60Q39.

https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/IWAPancakeTickets
https://www.zelieshome.org/needslist
https://btfe.smart.link/c2jjdifkw?referral_code=VYW60Q39


CAMPUS MINISTRY CORNERCAMPUS MINISTRY CORNER

Lenten Rosary PrayerLenten Rosary Prayer

Students are invited to pray
the rosary at 7:40 a.m. every
Thursday during Lent. We will
be rotating classrooms each
week, therefore an
announcement will be made
that morning with the location.
Students may bring their own
rosary or borrow one!

Contact Mrs. Hjort
at ehjort@incarnatewordacad
emy.org with any questions.

Once again this Lenten season, our students
and their families are invited to participate in
the Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl
project. Click on the buttons below to learn
more about the CRS Rice Bowl and to
donate online!

mailto:ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org


Learn more about the
CRS Rice Bowl here

Click here to donate to
the Rice Bowl online

 
PTSU EVENT NEWSPTSU EVENT NEWS

Mother Daughter Event: Saturday, May 6

 
IWA ALUMNI NEWSIWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 

https://www.crsricebowl.org/families
https://mobilizecrs.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.team&teamID=6105
https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact


      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
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